
 
INVITATION 

Nordic Walk Demo Tour for Media representatives 
 
 

 
The Finnish Chamber of Commerce would cordially like to invite you to 
attend the Nordic Walk Demo Tour on Thursday 13 December at 11am. The 
city walk starts from the Central Pier No 2 and ends to the Rye House 
Nordic Deli at the Bank of America Tower, where the attendees will have a 
possibility to experience a complimentary Finnish lunch including authentic 
Finnish salmon soup and a Karelian pie, or sautéed reindeer with mashed 
potatoes and a Karelian pie. 
 
FinnCham will provide the participants with the iconic Nordic Walking poles 
sponsored by INWA (International Nordic Walking Association). 
 
The number of attendees is limited, so please confirm your attendance as 
soon as possible by sending a RSVP email to gitta@finncham.com.hk. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Gitta Haegg-Lundvall 
Executive Director 
Finnish Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong 
 


